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As the District is not a guarantor or insurer as it relates to coverage for student health or safety, 
parents/guardians are encouraged to secure insurance for their students’ healthcare needs, 
including coverage for injuries that may occur while at school and while participating in athletics 
and other school activities. 

The District, in its sole discretion, may provide information about insurance policies available for 
purchase by parents/guardians for their students from third-party vendors. Providing that 
information does not imply District endorsement of any insurance policy, nor is it a guarantee or 
warranty that coverage will be provided by the vendor in any specific instance.
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